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Hello, Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.

INVESTMENT in education can and will make a difference for kids in Oregon. Budget reductions
create a climate of stress, anxiety, and hopelessness in schools- that's not an environment conducive
to learning.

The last time our schools went through cuts of this magnitude our class sizes skyrocketed and |
ended up with less prep time to teach content I'd never taught before with no additional training.
This is not how we give kids the education they deserve and it's not how we encourage or retain new
teachers.

It's time for Oregon. Please don't let me down. Support HB 3427.

Sarah Langton
TOSA - Digital Curriculum & Adaptive Math Support
(c) 503-756-2211
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